
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brownlow Fold Newsletter Date: 8.11.2019 

Key Dates 
Monday 18th November 
Y5 & 6 Cinema Trip 
Thursday 5th December 8.50am 
Year 2 Parents invited to help build a 
Tudor House 
 

 
 

Note from the Head teacher 
 

BBC Children in Need is the BBC's UK corporate charity. Thanks to the 
support of the public,  they are able to make a real difference to the 
lives of children all across the UK. Pudsey Bear has become an iconic 
figure, representing Children In Need for millions of people. He's 
among the most recognisable bears in the country and he's back for 
this years Children in Need. We are extremely lucky that he had to 
time to pop into Brownlow Fold to visit us. We raised an amazing £200 
for the charity. 

Children in Need Vision                                                                                                                                                        
Our vision is that every child in the UK has a childhood which is:                            
Safe                                                                                                                            
Happy and Secure                                                                                                      
Allows them the chance to reach their potential 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the week 
Every week staff choose ‘Stars of the week’ 
from every class. This may be because they 
have been working extremely hard, 
demonstrating excellent manners or they 
have tried their best. Can your child explain 
to you why they have been chosen to be 
the ‘Star of the week?’ 
 
 

Class Pupil/s 

Reception Jonathan 

Year One Laila 

Year Two Madeeha 

Year Three Ragaatu 

Year Four Khadija 

Year Five Ali 

Year Six Maryam A 

 

  

Year Five enjoyed a visit to the Mayors parlour. 
 
#parliamentweek 
 

Parliament Week 
 
Year five enjoyed a 
visit to the Mayors 
parlour. 
 
#parliamentweek 
 
 

Things to talk about at 
home… 
What do we know about 
how important decisions 
are made in our country? 
Do we know who our local 
MP is? Do we know what 
they do? 
Did you know you can 
write to or email your local 
MP about any issues you 
have in your area? Do you 
have anything you would 
like to say to them? 
Do you think it is 
important to have one 
leader in charge? What 
qualities do you think they 
should possess?  
 

On Friday 6th December 
Brownlow Fold school 
will be holding its very 
first Spelling Bee, 
organised by Mr Johns. 
More details to follow 
soon.  



 

CHILDREN IN NEED – PUDSEY VISIT 

            
 

             

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 2019               
Change Starts With Us                     

This year's Anti-Bullying Week has 
the theme Change Starts With Us 

and is happening from 
Monday 11th November - Friday 

15th November 2019. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
New things November 

Today connect with someone from 
a different generation 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 
 

 

Brownlow Fold Attendance Target 
 

 

95.5% 
 

 

 

 

 

Ofsted say: 

Attendance Judgement 

Above 96% High 

95.1% - 96% Above Average 

94% - 95% Average 

Below 94% Low 

 

Class  

Reception 92.6% 

Year One 98.9% 

Year Two 96.7% 

Year Three 99.7% 

Year Four 96.9% 

Year Five 92.9% 

Year Six 97.7% 

 


